
To Whom May Concern, 
 
Higher than average electric bills have been negatively affecting this state for many years.  Many 
businesses generate large electric bills.  Why should such a business move to Connecticut or remain in 
state when they can cut their electric bills by 30-50% by locating in another state?  The citizens of this 
state should not have to pay exorbitantly high electric bills so that utilities can rake in 9% profits.  But 
human nature is to make as much profit as possible and so the utility MONOPOLY needs to have a FIXED 
rate of income.  And that level of income should put us under the national average.  And there need to 
be severe penalties for days where service is not provided.  And these penalties need to be rebated to 
customers. 
                                                                                                                                                    
Sincerely,    
Roger Fish 
Eastford, CT  
 
 


